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Dear Principal: 
 
The bearer of this letter is a credential candidate enrolled in the Preliminary Credential 
Program at California State University, Dominguez Hills. The course, entitled TED 
400 Introduction to Education, requires the candidate to observe and participate in an 
urban, multicultural classroom environment. This experience is an extremely 
important part of our candidates’ program of professional preparation. 
 
If you are willing to have this candidate observe and participate in your school, we 
would greatly appreciate having the candidate assigned to a classroom(s) in which the 
teacher(s) will be supportive and will allow the candidate to observe, participate, and 
interact with students. 
 
We are grateful for your help in the preparation of our future teachers and value our 
partnership with you in this endeavor. 
 
If you have any questions, please send an e-mail message to the instructor of the TED 
400 course at jsapp@csudh.edu. 
 
Thank you, 
Chair, Teacher Education Division 
College of Education  
California State University, Dominguez Hills 

 


